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Dear Smithson Valley Lacrosse Supporter, 

 

Smithson Valley Lacrosse (SV Lax) represents over 150 families in our community with boys AND 

GIRLS from kinder all the way through high school. Lacrosse is one of the FASTEST growing team 

sports in the U.S.  

Unlike most of the sports our youth play, lacrosse is not UIL recognized in Texas yet and thus not an 

official UIL sport in any Texas public middle or high schools. That means for our kids to be able to 

play lacrosse, it must be a club sport for the time being.  

In order to keep our fees as low as possible, we rely on sponsors and fundraising efforts to help reduce 

the expenses for necessary equipment, coaches, fields, lights, etc.  

Supporting SV Lax is a great opportunity to give back by helping the youth of our community. In 

return, you’ll receive great advertising and promotional opportunities from signage at our facility at 

Jumbo Evans Sports Park, our website, social media, print material, and other media!  

The mission of SV Lax is to foster a life-long enjoyment for the game of lacrosse for youth (k-12) boys 

and NOW girls (high school and middle school), residing in the Bulverde, Spring Branch, Blanco, 

Canyon Lake and New Braunfels areas.  Primary focuses include teaching fundamental skills, 

essentials of team play, proper physical conditioning, and good sportsmanship both on and off the field. 
Through its coaching staff and volunteers, SV Lax encourages players to develop a positive attitude, 

self-discipline, respect for others, and commitment to the success of their team and club.  

Smithson Valley Lacrosse Club is a 501(c)(3) organization and depends on the generosity of the 

community to provide this opportunity for our youth.  Any support you are able to provide is greatly 

appreciated!    

Please review and complete the attached sponsor form and e-mail it to us as soon as possible. Please let 

us know if there is anything else we can provide to assist your with your decision.  

Thank you for your consideration, 

 
Damon Thorpe 

Smithson Valley Lacrosse, Board President 

president@svlax.net 

(210) 844-0461 

mailto:damon@blackbrushllc.com

